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Public RelationsUPNVJ - In an effort to improve the quality of higher education in Indonesia, President University
conducted a comparative study regarding the preparation and accreditation process for FIBAA (Foundation for
International Business Administration Accreditation) to UPN Veteran Jakarta (UPNVJ) on Monday, March 25 2024.

President University was warmly welcomed by the Head of the Learning Development and Quality Assurance Institute
(LP3M) and his staff.

FIBAA is an international accreditation body known for its rigorous standards and global recognition in the field of
business administration and management.

One of the main focuses of this comparative study is to understand the standards applied by FIBAA in the international
accreditation process.

Through this comparative study, the FIBAA President University TEAM hopes to learn best practices and effective
strategies in preparing for FIBAA Accreditation.

The activity began with remarks and explanations about FIBAA and the implementation of FIBAA Accreditation at
UPNVJ by the Chair of LP3M.

The event continued with a technical explanation of the implementation of FIBAA by the Head of the International
Certification and Accreditation Center and a non-technical explanation of the implementation of FIBAA accreditation by
the LP3M Secretary.
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